
 

 

 

______________________________________________________________________ 
 
TO: Members of Arenas, Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee  
 
FROM: Sue Warrington, Arena Division Manager 
 
MEETING DATE: June 18, 2013 
 
SUBJECT: Report APRAC13-022  
 Arena Lighting Levels – Evinrude Centre and Kinsmen Arena 
 

 

PURPOSE 

An interim report to respond to the Arenas, Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee 
on the issue of lighting levels over the ice pads at the Evinrude Centre and Kinsmen 
Arena. 

RECOMMENDATION  

That the Arenas, Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee approve the 
recommendation outlined in Report APRAC13-022, dated June 18, 2013, of the Arena 
Division Manager, as follows: 
 
That the report be received for information. 
 
 

BUDGET AND FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

There is no budget or financial implication resulting from the approval of the 
recommendation of Report APRAC13-022. 
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BACKGROUND 

The project to replace the arena pad lighting to an energy efficient model at the 
Evinrude Centre and Kinsmen Arena was undertaken in 2013. The end result of the 
conversion has resulted in lower lighting levels in some areas of the ice pads at both 
facilities.   
 
Staff are currently working with the engineer on this project to correct the situation.  A 
follow up report will be presented when the project is complete. 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
Sue Warrington  
Arena Division Manager  
 
Contact Name: Sue Warrington 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 2504 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-743-2196 
E-Mail: swarrington@peterborough.ca 
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